
August 7, 1979

Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Laura:

I certainly enjoyed my visit with you last week and I look forward to 
working with you on a variety of projects.

First of all, we're faced with a decision on the Black Box collotype 
project. We'w narrowed our choice of possible subjects to two — 
"Picuris Church" and "Storm from Labaganda". Do you have a 
preference for one over the other? Both of them, I think, would be 
quite popular. My personal preference though, is for "Picuris Church”. 
It seems more closely identified with your work in the Southwest. Let 
me know what you think and I'll send a print off to Chicago.

Best wishes to you. Please give my regards to Jerry, Mary, and Sina. 

Sincerely,

Marni Sand weiss 
Curator of Photographs
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